
Project Update: December, 2018 

The winter habitat condition of Bengal floricans was recorded in the permanent plots 

in the Koshi Tappu grassland. Similarly, a conservation awareness campaign on the 

importance of habitat management was conducted around the periphery of Koshi 

Tappu Wildlife Reserve, Nepal. Local people, stakeholders and staff of Koshi Tappu 

Wildlife Reserve were interviewed during the campaign. Video recording of their 

interviews has been created to use it for making an effective documentary so that it 

can be used for further conservation campaigns. In addition, a 3-day bird 

identification training session was conducted with 16 local participants, five students 

and 11 nature guides. Training was conducted in collaboration with Koshi Tappu 

Wildlife Reserve and Koshi Bird Society.   

Attached are some photographs that were taken during field research, conservation 

campaign and bird identification training at Koshi Tappu Wildlife Reserve. 
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Group photo of three days bird identification training at Koshi Tappu Wildlife Reserve, 

Nepal (Total 16 participants) 



Ramdew Chaudhary sir- Chief Conservation Officer of Koshi Tappu Wildlife Reserve, 

Nepal explaining about the importance of conservation to the participants during the 

training. 

Field work at Koshi Tappu Grassland to record the winter habitat condition of Bengal 

Florican. ©Ritika Prasai 



Conservation Awareness Campaign around the periphery of Koshi Tappu Wildlife 

Reserve, Nepal 

During conservation awareness campaign 


